
Apply Today for Your Child To
Participate in Horizons 

 
 
 
 

   
 

 

June 23, 2020 to July 30, 2020
Distance-Learning Program

 
Academic Support, Enrichment Opportunities, & Virtual Field Trips

No Registration Fee
Due to the pandemic, we have decided the best way to ensure that everyone will be safe this
summer is to provide a distance learning program. Participants will receive a variety of
learning resources to enjoy at home.  Our wonderful staff will create short videos sharing
enrichment and academic opportunities such as virtual fieldtrips, crafts, math activities, and
even our One School, One Book readings. The videos will be uploaded to our website and
some will be shared on our Facebook page. Although we know it is impossible to replace the
magic of Horizons through a distance learning format, we are committed to making this an
awesome summer. As we get closer to opening day, we may include some in-person events if
it is safe to do so.  If not, we will be in touch through postcards, newsletters, phone calls and
maybe even some teleconference get-togethers. As a way to help ease the burden that the
pandemic may have caused, we are not requiring a registration fee to participate in this year's
program.

Please go to the following website to complete the online application:

https://horizons.force.com  
 

At the end of the application, you will be asked to upload the Horizons of Kent & Queen
Anne's Agreement Form, the Behavior Contract, and the Registration Policy Agreement. These
documents are attached. Please complete the forms, take a picture or scan the documents
and attach the files to the online application under the Attachments tab. (If it is easier, please
sign the forms and send them to our office in the mail.)  We will use the contact information
noted in the application to notify families whether their child has been accepted into the
program this year. We are looking forward to welcoming as many students as possible, but
unfortunately space is limited. Thank you for your interest in having your child participate in
six-weeks of happiness at Horizons!

 
Please contact acrowdinghorizons@gmail.com with questions or concerns.


